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Dear Forest Ridge Families, 
 
  
     We hope everyone enjoyed their summer break!!! Your PTA 
has been working hard to plan for the upcoming school year. 
Thank you to everyone who ordered school supply kits from 
us! Chalk the Walk was a huge success & thank you to 
everyone who helped us out! The artwork & motivational 
sayings were amazing. It was great seeing everyone at open 
house & to those who Sponsored your PTA! If you missed us 
that’s ok! You can find sponsorship forms on our website or at 
the bottom of this newsletter. All you need to do is send cash 
or a check in (made payable to Forest Ridge PTA) or email 
d142ptamembership@gmail.com & we’ll send you a square 
invoice to pay with a credit card.        
     Are you possibly interested in joining our board? Curious in 
what we do? Do you want to get more involved but can’t 
commit a lot of time? Or do you just need a night out? Come 
meet your PTA Board at our PTA Meet & Greet on Tuesday, 
August 27th from 7pm-9pm @ Oliver’s. We will have light 
appetizers & non-alcoholic beverages. Additional food or 
beverages are your responsibility. 
     Forest Ridge families & staff CRAVE some cookies. Come 
out to kick off our 1st PTA Dine Out. Crave Cookies in Orland 
Park (15625 LaGrange Rd) is hosting us for a 2-day PTA Dine 
Out (Aug. 28th & 29th from 9am-11pm) & are donating 20% 
back to us. All you need to do is bring in the flyer or mention 
you’re with the PTA when ordering….so spread the word! 
     We will be wearing YELLOW or GOLD on Sept. 10th in 
support for those fighting Pediatric Cancer. We will also be 
collecting “pop” tops for the month of September for Pediatric 
Cancer through the Ronald McDonald House. You can send 
them into school & we will collect them. 
     On Sept.11th from 6-8:30pm we are having a Skating Party 
@ the Tinley Park Roller Rink. The cost is $5 (& that includes 
skate rental). They will donate $1 back to our PTA. Make sure 
you come early because this is a popular event. 
     With our recent graduates, we will have some open board 
positions available. We are especially in need of an executive 
secretary. This is a mandatory position to fill in order for us to 
be a PTA & run our events. Please see the flyer below for what 
is available & a short description of what it entails. If interested 
you can reach out to Tracy Zerinskas & Kim Tresch @ 
d142ptapresident@gmail.com or Sara Durkee & Gloria Salem 
@ d142ptavicepresident@gmail.com. You are invited to come 
join us on the 1st Thursday of the month for our monthly PTA 
Meeting. Our next PTA Board meeting is on Thursday, 
September 5th @ 7pm @ Durbin’s on 147th & Cicero in the 
back room. It is open to anyone who wants to join us. Hope 
you can make it & as always thank you for your continue 
support!! 
 
Thank you again for your continued support!   
 

Your Forest Ridge PTA    

UPCOMING EVENTS 

8/27-PTA Meet & Greet @ 7pm @ Olivers 
8/28 & 8/29-Crave dine out in Tinley Park 9am-11pm 

9/1-9/30-Colecting “pop” tops for Ronald McDonald House 
9/5-PTA Meeting @ 7pm @ Durbin’s (Back Room) 
9/10-Wear Yellow for Pediatric Cancer Awareness 
9/11-Skating Party from 6-8:80pm 

 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS… 

Trunk-or-Treat/Pumpkins & Pizza, Saver’s Clothing Drive-We will 
have several drop off dates & locations (including Trunk-or-Treat). 
Stay tuned for more info 
 

Follow us on: 
 
Website: https://frpta142.com 

 
Facebook:  
             Forest Ridge PTA 
             Ridge PTA 

             Kerkstra PTA 
             Foster PTA 
             Hille PTA 
Twitter: 

            @d142PTA   
            @RidgePTA1 
            @Foster_PTA 
            @KerkstraPta 

            @HillePTA1 
Instagram: 
             forestridgepta 
             kerkstrapta 

             foster_pta 
 
GroupMe: https://groupme.com/join_group/71202728/Ipj1AQ9U 
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During Events…. PLEASE FOLLOW THE CURRENT CDC/IDPH GUIDELINES 
 

Don’t forget to download the BOX TOP app.  Scanning your receipt is easy & only 
takes a couple of minutes. Keep clipping & sending box tops in too. This goes directly 

to your school & the programs they have there. Easy money for our schools. 

Market Day is back! Visit marketday.com & choose Forest Ridge PTA as the 
school you’re supporting. Order anytime & it gets shipped to your house!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 


